
                                                                  

Headteacher:  Mrs T Skeggs 

Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs J Massey 

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG 

Telephone:  01438 233900          Fax:   01438 233901 

Email:  admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk           Website:  www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk 

                                

                                          

CONSULTATION RESPONSE FORM 

(To be read in conjunction with the Consultation Paper on the proposed federation of  

Peartree Spring Primary Schools and Featherstone Wood Primary – available on both websites) 

PROPOSAL TO FEDERATE –Peartree Spring Primary and Featherstone Wood Primary 

Please submit your completed form by no later than midnight on the 24th November 2023. You can do this in a 

number of ways: 

 

✓ By raising your comments or queries at scheduled face to face meetings 

✓ Post it to either of the schools marked FAO HFL Consultants 

✓ E-mail your comments or queries to: cathy.irons@hfleducation.org/ lisa.holroyd@hfleducation.org  

✓ Consultation post box in reception marked FAO HFL Consultants 

 

Name of person responding (optional): 

Please indicate your interest in either school by ticking one or more of the appropriate boxes below: 

☐ I am a parent/carer of a child at Featherstone Wood Primary 

☐  I am a member of staff at Featherstone Wood Primary 

☐  I am a parent/carer of a child at Peartree Spring Primary  

☐ I am a member of staff at Peartree Spring Primary  

Other (please specify): 

 

mailto:admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk
http://www.peartreespring.herts.sch.uk/
mailto:cathy.irons@hfleducation.org/
mailto:lisa.holroyd@hfleducation.org


 

 

The Governing Boards welcome your views. Please respond by ticking ONE of the 

statements below. You are invited to make additional comments on the reverse of this sheet. 

☐ I support the Governing Boards recommendation to form a federation       

☐ I do not support the Governing Boards recommendation to form a federation  

☐ I would like additional information before deciding  

                      

Please outline the kind of additional information that you require on the reverse of this sheet or come 

to one of the meetings that has been arranged. Please submit requests for information as soon as 

possible but no later than Friday 24th November 2023 in order that your query can be responded to 

before the closing date. Or email Cathy or Lisa – contact details as above.  

 

Please make any additional comments in the space below and overleaf.  Please use additional 

sheets if required. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thank you for completing this Consultation Response Form; please return it by no later than midnight on 

Friday 24th November 2023, to either school. 

 

In addition to completing this form, please do consider attending the parent and staff meetings.  

 

Parent/carer meetings  

Peartree Spring – 30th October – 3:00 p.m. 

Featherstone Wood – 1st November – 3:00 p.m. 

 

All staff  

Peartree Spring and Featherstone Wood to meet on 13th November 3:30 p.m. at Peartree Spring Primary School 

 

You can find this form and all the related materials on the website(s) of either school.  

 


